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VILLAGE OF MONROE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

 MORATORIUM ON LAND DEVELOPMENT APPROVALS 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, during its June 7, 2022 Board 
Meeting the Village of Monroe Board of Trustees authorized a Public 
Hearing to be continued on Tuesday, June 21, 2022 at 7:00 PM in the 
Boardroom of the Village Hall, 7 Stage Road, Monroe, NY on a proposed 
Local Law titled “Moratorium on Land Development Approvals.”  The 
proposed local law is to temporarily suspend requirements to approve 
developments while the Village considers changes to its comprehensive 
plan and considers and adopts changes to its land use regulations. 
 
All persons interested in the proposed Local Law may appear in person 
or by agent.  All written communications should be addressed to Mayor 
Neil S. Dwyer and received prior to the Public Hearing. 
 
  BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
     VILLAGE OF MONROE 
     KIMBERLY ZAHRA 
                  VILLAGE CLERK 
 

Dated:  June 7, 2022     

Mayor 
Neil S. Dwyer 

 
Trustees 

Debra  Behringer 
Andrew Ferraro 

John Karl, III 
Martin O’Connor 

 
Clerk 

Kimberly Zahra 
 

Treasurer 
Catherine M. Murray 

 
Attorney 

Alyse Terhune 
 

Building Department 
James F. Cocks, 

Building Inspector 
782.8341 ext. 128 

 
Police Department 

Darwin Guzman, Chief 
782-8644 

 
Department of Public Works 

783-8341 
 

Water Department 
782-8341 ext. 122 

 
Planning Board 

Jeff Boucher, Ch. 
  

Zoning Board of Appeals 
Paul S. Baum, Ch. 

 
Village Historian 
Linda Burroughs 

 


